
 

 

3rd September 2021 

 

Birch Surveyors Ltd 
PO Box 475 
Pukekohe 2340 
 
 
Attention: James Oakley, 

Dear James, 

Re: Proposed subdivision at Golding Road, Pukekohe – Connection to the Electricity Network 

Thank you for your enquiry regarding providing a network connection point for the new subdivision 
at Golding Road, Pukekohe.  

• Lots – TBC 
• Golding Road, Pukekohe. 
• Provide single-phase 63A domestic point of connection. 

We confirm that network connection points can be made available within the road reserve to serve 
this request; however, further technical assessment (including the number of connections) will be 
necessary to determine the extent and nature of the work required to do this. In addition, the 
connection of the lots to the electricity network will be further subject to compliance with the terms 
and conditions of the Electricity Network Provision and payment of a capital contribution towards 
the provision of the network connection points. This allows Counties Energy to appropriately invest 
in its network to ensure quality and security of supply for existing and future consumers.  

If you would like a full quote for the above work, please visit our website at 
https://www.countiesenergy.co.nz/forms/new-subdivision-request and complete the online new 
subdivision request.  The quote will outline the terms and conditions, payment instructions and is 
valid for 3 months.  

Yours faithfully,  

Holly Benadie 
 
 
 
 
Customer Connections Co-Ordinator 
Tel: (0800) 100 202 
Email: customer.projects@countiesenergy.co.nz 

Please quote reference 
number J20502 


